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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Re: Fwd: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO Page 1

From: Julia Tighe
To: ewolters@nysenate.gov <ewolters@nysenate.gov>
Date: 6/19/2012 12:02 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO

You in the chamber? 

>>> <ewolters@nysenate.gov> 6/18/2012 11:15:41 AM >>>
Fantastic news! Thank you!

Elizabeth A. Wolters
Legislative Director
Senator Elizabeth Little
310 Legislative Office Building
Albany, NY 12247
(518)455-2811

From: "Julia Tighe" <jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
To: <capezzd@assembly.state.ny.us>, <Elizabeth Wolters
            <ewolters@nysenate.gov>
Date: 06/18/2012 11:14 AM
Subject: Fwd: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO

here's the new letter we received from the Adirondack Council today.

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016

[attachment "2012 06 18 letter to DEC Martens re NYCO.pdf" deleted by
Elizabeth Wolters/senate]




